
COMBATING 

MISINFORMATION

INVITE

Join us in the fight against misinformation
surrounding housing affordability! Your voice
matters in ensuring accurate information
reaches our communities.

PARTNER

Collaborate with local organizations,
policymakers, and media outlets to disseminate
accurate information. By partnering with trusted
entities, we can reach broader audiences and
combat misinformation more effectively.

USE

Utilize credible sources and fact-checking
tools to verify information before sharing. By
employing accurate data and reliable
sources, we can counter misinformation
effectively.

REQUEST

Request transparency and accountability from
those sharing information about affordable
housing. By holding ourselves and others
accountable, we can ensure that accurate
information prevails, leading to informed
decisions and equitable access to housing.

ENLIST

We call upon community leaders, advocates,
and concerned citizens to join forces.
Together, we can amplify our message and
educate others about the realities of
affordable housing.

FOR ADDITIONAL

RESOURCES VISIT:

www.homesforallmontco.org


